
From: Debbie Tarry
To: Jesse Salomon
Subject: RE: Ord 682 alternative
Date: Saturday, January 04, 2014 9:25:26 AM

Jesse -

The setback is for the commercial property across the street from the public open space property - not
the open space property itself.  This particular language really only applies to a small area on the
eastside of the City where there is a small amount of commercial property across the street from the
cemetery - just off NE 150th St.  Let me know if you still have questions.

Debbie Tarry
Interim City Manager
City of Shoreline
Phone:  206-801-2212
E-Mail:  dtarry@shorelinewa.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: Jesse Salomon
Sent: Friday, January 03, 2014 7:34 PM
To: Debbie Tarry
Subject: Ord 682 alternative

Can you explain what the logic is in allowing a 0 foot setback in properties zoned for open space? If it's
open space why would / how could someone build to a zero lot line?

Jesse Salomon, Councilmember
City of Shoreline
Jsalomon@Shorelinewa.gov
(206) 396-5807

Sent from my iPad
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